
 
 

 

 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern:  
 
I am against increasing exporting of our valuable water resources from the 
above counties.  We need the water to continue the production of valuable 
agricultural crops.  It is not our responsibility to supply water to over populated 
areas.  
 
Sincerely,  

Linda Phillips 
lp9977@aol.com 
 

Public Hearing (3/20/13)
Bay-Delta Plan SED

Deadline: 3/29/13 by 12 noon
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